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Dear Mr. Anderson:

I had planned to attend the USNC/World Energy
Conference seminar but find now, because of Dr. Hendrie's
recent accident, that I must be out of the country.
I regret having to decline Bill Doub's invitation and
miss what appears from the program to be a most interesting
seminar.

Thank you for extending the invitation and best wishes
for a productive meeting .
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i Sincerely ,
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' Richard T. Kerinedy
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